
 
 
June 2025 
 
 
Dear families  
 
Classes and class teachers for 2025/26 
 
Please see below the new class allocations for 2025/26 as well as the member of staff who will be your 
child’s new class teacher:  
 

Current Class Current Class Teacher  New Class New Class Teacher  
Salford  Miss Khan Leeds Miss O’Gan 
Sheffield  Miss Sadler Lincoln Miss Sadler  
Lincoln Mrs Hussain  Huddersfield  Mrs Powell  
Leeds  Miss O’Gan Leeds Beckett Miss Mackenzie  
Leeds Beckett Miss Rauf Nottingham  Miss Zubair  
Huddersfield  Miss Brown Trinity Mrs Whitehouse-Walker 
Trinity  Miss Mackenzie Teesside Mrs Keenan & Mrs Batool  
Nottingham  Mrs Keenan & Mrs Littlewood Durham Miss Mahmood 
Teesside Mrs Iqbal & Miss Zubair  Manchester  Miss Brown  
Durham  Miss Mahmood York Miss Aun 
York Miss Aun Oxford  Mr Hill 
Manchester  Mrs Whitehouse-Walker  Cambridge  Mrs Hussain 

 
Transition days will be on Wednesday 2, Thursday 3 and Friday 4 July. Staff have been working hard on 
transition arrangements to ensure that new receiving class teachers understand the needs of all students 
in their class. Please drop-off and pick-up from the usual doors on these days.  
 
If your child is currently in Reception and transitioning to Year 1 (Key Stage 1) there will be a ‘New to Key 
Stage 1’ parent meeting on Thursday 3 July, at 3:15pm in the hall. If your child is currently in Year 2 (Key 
Stage 1) and transitioning to Year 3 (Key Stage 2) there will be a ‘New to Key Stage 2’ parent meeting on 
Wednesday 2 July, at 3:15pm in the hall.  
 
As communicated on the recent newsflash, there will be some temporary changes to leadership, as I will 
be going on maternity leave at the beginning of the next academic year and returning in July 2026. Miss 
Steele will remain as Principal for both Dixons Music and Dixons Trinity, Mrs Payton (currently Vice 
Principal) will be stepping into the role of Head of School (Acting) and Mrs Littlewood (currently Assistant 
Principal) will be taking on Mrs Payton's current role as Vice Principal (Acting) with a remit for inclusion.  
 
As always, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Mrs Morrissey  
Head of School 


